

RC DIOCESE OF EAST ANGLIA

The White House 21 Upgate Poringland Norwich NR14 7SH

The Right Reverend Bishop Alan S Hopes B.D. A.K.C. Bishop of East Anglia

Tel: 01508 492202 Fax: 01508 495358

eMail: bishop@rcdea.org.uk

23 March 2021

Mr. J. McCrossan St. Alban's Primary School Lensfield Road Cambridge CB2 1EN

Dear Mr. McCrossan,

I was very saddened to learn of the sudden death of Beth Cowley, a teaching assistant at St. Alban's.

I know this must have been a great shock for you, the teaching staff and the pupils and am writing to assure you of my prayers and thoughts at this time.

Our Catholic faith tells us that through the death and resurrection of his Son Jesus Christ, God has promised us that death is not the end of life but the beginning of a new and eternal life with him in his heavenly Kingdom.

In that hope we can pray for Beth, that she may rest in the peace of God's presence. And we can pray for ourselves and for her family as we ask God to surround us with his love.

Yours very Sincerely in Christ,

The Right Reverend Alan S Hopes

+ Man

Bishop of East Anglia